9 Sept 2020
Meeting with Tina Gillan, insurance broker, 
	regarding future insurance needs for Body Corporate

Our current contract works insurance will come to an end when the contract is completed – i.e. when S&W hand the building over to UCOL. We will need other insurance in place at that point.

The body corp is required to get a “valuation for insurance purposes” every two years (for replacement value insurance). Tina often recommends annual valuations to guard against under-insurance.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Tina will arrange for quotes from insurance companies who deal in body corp insurance, once we know the date of handover.
At that time she will need construction information (already provided) and details of fire protection measures.
The common house+units will be an interesting case – what proportion of the building is ‘domestic’ (the units) and how much is ‘common’ (or commercial)?

She also recommends insurance for “officebearers of body corp” against errors and omissions. Otherwise the officebearers are personally liable for any claims. 
[We will need to think about who will be in the position of ‘officebearers’]

At present she can get an indicative quote for setting body corp fees based on contract value. This will NOT be binding in any way!!
(As an indication, in 2016 based on total value of $9million annual insurance premium was estimated at $17540 pa. Since then EQC and fire levies have risen by at least half.)

Three possible local valuers: Telfer Young; John Aldis, Tay & Tay. 

An important thing to remember: if at any point we do further renovation or alteration (eg installing kitchen, if it doesn’t happen immediately) we will require additional contract works insurance. Any work done under contract is not covered by the regular dwelling insurance. 


